
This browser must be
downloaded before the
scheduled exam 

As of February 28th 2023, Auditors
will need to ensure they have
downloaded the new ProctorU safe
and secure browser called Guardian 

If you are sitting an alternate
language exam and using right-click
translate services please also ensure
the Chrome Browser is downloaded
onto your device as well as the
Guardian Browser. 

Please read Section 9 of the
Auditor Handbook for
instructions on how to download
the new browser 
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